
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

FROM:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

DATE:    October 15, 2021  

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of Resolution No. 5581-21 Authorizing the City Manager to Execute an 
Intergovernmental Agreement with Clackamas County Related to the Coalition of Communities of 
Color Racial Justice Project 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
Staff recommends approval of the resolution to allow the City Manager to execute an IGA with 
Clackamas County related to the Racial Justice Project being conducted by the Coalition of 
Communities of Color. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
Clackamas County has entered into a contract with the Coalition of Communities of Color to 
perform a racial justice research project. This project will involve a multi-year, three-phase process 
in partnership with the county, local community-based organizations, and jurisdictional agencies to 
implement a community-based participatory action research project into the lived realities of 
communities of color in Clackamas County.  The results of the project will benefit not only the 
County itself, but also cities, rural areas, and unincorporated areas. The results of the project will 
likely have impacts across many housing, health, transportation, civic, and employment systems 
within Oregon.  Since the findings of the work of the Coalition extends beyond the County into a 
wider network, including Tualatin, we have agreed to contribute $2,500 to support this project. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 
The City will contribute $2,500 to the project; funds are budgeted in the current year budget. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-Resolution 5581-21 


